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Comments: To the USDA,

I strongly oppose this project. Thousands of people use this area for recreation, providing physical and mental

health benefits for all that use this space. In addition, people travel from far and wide to experience the outdoor

recreation of the Black Hills, and this would severely impact the trails and spaces for which people travel to this

area and support the local economy. Individuals and teams have also spent countless hours building and

maintaining this area to be a good standard for outdoor recreation, and the loss of this would irreparably change

things for the worse here. 

 

Please think of what would be lost if drilling and mining are allowed to take over such a beautiful place. 

 

-Ian


